
From: Rice, Caroline M - DNR 
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 9:34 AM 
To: Shane Yokom 
Cc: Ross, Issac A - DNR 
Subject: Enbridge Line 6 Cambridge Station - Product Removal Plan & Supplemental 

Impacted Material Excavation Plan 
 
Good morning Shane, 
 
I hope you are doing well. I have completed a cursory review of the Product Removal Plan and the 
Supplemental Impacted Material Excavation Plan. I do not have any comments on either report.  
 
Please proceed with the proposed work at your earliest convenience.  
 
Kind regards, 
Caroline  
 
Caroline Rice 
She/Her 
Hydrogeologist – Bureau of Remediation and Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
3911 Fish Hatchery Road, Fitchburg WI 53711 
Phone: 608-219-2182 
Email: caroline.rice@wisconsin.gov 
 
 

 dnr.wi.gov 
Our core values include professionalism, integrity, and customer service. 
Please visit our survey to provide feedback on your experience interacting with any DNR employee. 
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